
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 10:50:08 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 10:50 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
FARIZA YESMIN

-- Phone --

-- Company --
N/A

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: OEB Application 2018-0305

Hello,

I am writing to you regarding the OEB application by Enbridge gas to increase its natural gas rates by $5.74
annually. Although it may seem like a small amount, for a widow like me these constant increases adds up. I have
been working as a dental assistant at 3 part time locations for the last 15 years.
I do not get any health or medical benefit. My salary has not increased in any places for the last three years. I
understand these are not any of Enbridge Gas or OEB's concern. However, as a monopoly of gas supplier to
Toronto, Enbridge Gas' earning and share price has grown steadily. I can barely meet all my bills and grocery bills
currently. So, I  do not agree that consumers should pay a single cent more so that Enrbridge Gas executives and
CEO can pocket the money. I am officially opposing any increase in my gas fare through this notice. I would really
like to be involved in OEB's hearing. However, due to my work hours, I cannot join the regular meetings.
Please consider my comment in your final evaluations. Thanks.

-- Attachment --
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